
 

 
 

 

Call for Applications to Justice of the Peace Openings 
 

The Chiefs of Ontario Justice Sector is providing the following posting for 
information purposes only. 
 
The Justices of the Peace Appointments Advisory Committee (JPAAC) is calling for 
applications for current Justice of the Peace vacancies in Ontario. 
A Justice of the Peace is an independent judicial officer who presides in court over 
various proceedings under federal and provincial statutes. 
 
There are currently seven Indigenous serving vacancies. One each in Toronto, 
Ottawa, Owen Sound, Sioux Lookout, and Dryden, and two in St. Catharine’s. 
Candidates that are Indigenous and/or people with an in-depth understanding of 
Indigenous languages, history, law, and communities and the issues affecting those 
communities are encouraged to apply. 
 
Applicants are being accepted until Wednesday, July 31st, 2024 by 11:59 EST.  
 
For more information on the vacancies, the JPAAC process, and the role of justices of 
the peace in Ontario, please visit https://www.ontariocourts.ca/ocj/jpaac/advertisements/ 
 
 
Please find the application form here 
 
 
For questions about these vacancies, the application, or the position, please contact 
Libby Garg, Senior Indigenous Justice of the Peace, at libby.garg@ocj-cjo.ca 
 
For questions about this post, please contact Jackie Lombardi, Director of Justice, at 
jackie.lombardi@coo.org 
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